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The New Haven Township Board met on October 8, 2018 at the New Haven Township Hall. The meeting was called to order at 
7:00pm by Supervisor Hill with the pledge to the flag. 

A roll call was taken. Members present: Supervisor Hill, Clerk Farr, Treasurer Eickholt, Trustee LeCureux. Absent: Trustee 
Foster. 

Guests: None. 

Motion by Treasurer Eickholt, supported by Trustee LeCureux to approve the agenda as presented. All ayes. Motion Carried. 

Motion by Treasurer Eickholt, supported by Trustee LeCureux to approve minutes from the September 10, 2018 regular 
meeting. All ayes. Motion Carried. 

Treasurer Eickholt presented the Treasurer’s Report as of September 30, 2018. General Fund $234,243.50, Two Mil Road 
Account $19,504.27, Township Investment CD $116,322.62, 12 Month CD $50,548.53, Perpetual Care Account $37,965.52, 
Fire Account $289.23, Ambulance Account $166.53, Tax Checking Account $15,234.30, Cetera 12-month CD $75,000.00 for a 
total of $549,274.50. 

Motion by Trustee LeCureux, supported by Supervisor Hill to approve Treasurer’s Report as presented. All ayes. Motion Carried. 

Call to Public: None. 

Old Business:  

Supervisor Hill noted the Misteguay Project has given the Spicer Group approval to move ahead. Next meeting will be 
November 9th, 2018. 

Clerk Farr noted the absentee ballots for November 6, 2018 General Election will be mailed out October 10th, 2018 after a long 
testing process 

Treasurer Eickholt has a meeting with Chemical Bank to review the current accounts. The interest rate has dropped for the 
Perpetual Care account and the bank imposed a fee on the Fire Account that has not been reversed yet. 

It was noted the Consumers Energy bill has dropped due to the time of year and installation of the new light bulbs. This month’s 
bill was approximately $61.00. 

New Business: None. 

Call to Public: None. 

Payment of Bills: 

Motion by Treasurer Eickholt, supported by Trustee LeCureux to approve payment to Jones Construction in the amount of 
$2,800.00 for mowing at the cemeteries and hall. A roll call was taken. It was unanimously approved. Motion Carried. 

The next regular board meeting will be November 12, 2018 at 7:00pm. 

Motion by Treasurer Eickholt, supported by Trustee LeCureux to adjourn at 7:15pm. All ayes. Motion Carried. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Carrie Farr, New Haven Township Clerk 
 
 


